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NOTICE OF BENCH REQUEST No. 2 

(Due by 5 p.m., Friday, November 22, 2024) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy,  

Dockets UE-240004 and UG-240005 (Consolidated) 

 

The following bench request is directed to Puget Sound Energy. Please respond no later than 5 

p.m., Friday, November 22, 2024, by electronic filing with the Commission’s Records Center. 

Please provide courtesy email copies to all parties and the presiding administrative law judge. If 

you have any questions concerning this request, please contact Judge Hughes at 360-664-1254 or 

via email at bijan.hughes@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Bench Request No. 2: 

1. In testimony at Exh. TAH-10T at 43:6-13 and Exh. CLW-10T at 12:3-14, PSE witnesses 

Hutson and Wallace discuss plans to develop a Language Access Plan (LAP) in the near 

future. Testimony from witness Hutson indicates PSE has more concrete plans to develop 

a LAP in 2025, whereas witness Wallace indicates the planning process for the LAP is 

still in its infancy and no timeline was provided. What is the current status of PSE’s plans 

regarding the development of a LAP and when does PSE plan to complete the LAP? 

 

 

 

 

/s/ Bijan Hughes 

BIJAN HUGHES 

Administrative Law Judge 

cc: All Parties 
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